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Writing 

Our focus this week has been on letter 
formation and handwriting. The children 
are all becoming much more confident 
when writing in their lined books and we 
are now working on forming the letters 
correctly and attempting to make our 
writing a little bit smaller. Some children 
are still finding holding their pencil a 
little bit tricky so we have also been 
working on our pincer grips. It has been 
lovely to see some children go into 
continuous provision to practice their 
handwriting; writing beautiful stories or 
making lists in our café.   

Numbers 
In maths this week the children have 
been continuing to look at 2d and 3d 
shapes in our environment. We have been 
looking at where shapes can be found and 
what 3d shapes are called. The children 
are all gaining confidence with their 
knowledge of shapes. Next week we are 
going to be looking at time and the 
children will be making their own clocks in 
class. We are going to be thinking about 
what happens at different times of the 
day. In Science we will be going outside 
and making shadows and seeing if these 
shadows change as the sun moves.   

What a fantastic week we have had in our class! The children have been doing lots of 
exciting activities throughout the classroom, painting pictures, making robots and preparing 
for Sports Day. It was great to see the children all getting involved in this year’s sports 
day and it was nice to see them work alongside their peers, trying their hardest to win! 
They showed great team spirit and I was really proud of every single child. Well done. You 
have all been super stars this week! 

Stars of the week 
A big well done to Myles this week for 
his star award, for his amazing work in 
class and for always showing kindness 
and compassion to his friends. Also a 
huge well done to Micah for showing 
great courage during sports day. He 

had a bad fall but wasn’t afraid to get 
back up and continue with his sports 
day after a big hug from mummy and 

me. What a trooper, well done to both 
boys.  

Notices 

 Water bottles must be taken 
home every Friday to be 
washed and then returned 
each Monday.  

 Please make sure children have 
sun cream and hats in school 
each day.  

 


